I am in support of SCR 4014, being heard tomorrow 2/9/2023.

Removal of the wild horse herd will be folly, economically, for the area. Not only are the wild horses
loved and followed on social media throughout the world, but tourism to visit the Park and the exciting
anticipation of seeing the wild horses adds gre4atly to the local economy. In addition, the wild horses
are healthy, as is the Park in total, and they are not causing any undue stress or damage to the
ecosystem.



